GE O%I ﬁ Richard E. Dunn, Director
m‘f‘ Watershed Protection Branch

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive
Suite 1152, East Tower
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION Atlanta, Georgia 30334

404-463-1511

Mr. Jonathan Sumner, City Manager
City of Hahira

102 South Church Street

Hahira, Georgia 31632-1406

RE: Comments Received for
City of Hahira
Water Pollution Control Plant (WPCP)
NPDES Permit No. GA0037974
Lowndes County

Dear Mr. Sumner:

We are in receipt of your comments regarding the permit issuance for the Hahira WPCP. You
requested that the flows in Part I.B.3 of the draft permit should be switched to November-April (winter)
0.175 MGD and May-October (summer) 0.31 MGD. After reviewing the approved design development
report, we have revised the flow in Part 1. B.3 as requested. We have attached a fact sheet addendum
which documents changes (if any) in the attached permit. We appreciate your interest in this matter.

After consideration of your comments, EPD has determined that the permit is protective of water
quality standards and we have issued the permit.

If you have any questions, please contact Emily Wingo of my staff at 404-463-4932 or
emily.wingo(@dnr.ga.gov.

Sincerely,

Jorss

Jeftrey H Larson, Assistant
Watershed Protection Branch

ranch Chief

JHL\elw

CC: Daniel Hall, Project Engineer (daniel hall@gmcnetwork.com)



Fact Sheet — Addendum
City of Hahira WPCP
NPDES Permit No. GA0037974

APPLICATION FOR REISSUANCE OF A NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE
ELIMINATION SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT TO DISCHARGE TREATED
WASTEWATER INTO WATERS OF THE STATE OF GEORGIA

Were there any revisions between the draft and final permit? X Yes []No

If yes, specify:

Part . B.3. Flow November-April revised from 0.31 MGD to 0.175 MGD
Flow May-October revised from 0.175 MGD to 0.31 MGD
In accordance with approved DDR.

Fact Sheet Section II.B Flow November-April revised from 0.31 MGD to 0.175 MGD
Flow May-October revised from 0.175 MGD to 0.31 MGD
In accordance with approved DDR.



